
FL-2022/TMA/197                                                      November 30, 2022 
  

Members of the Association                              
  

REQUEST TO REGISTER YOURSELF AT TMA  
MESSAGE CENTER 

Dear Sirs, 
  

With reference to the captioned subject, we request the valuable 

members of this Association to register yourself at TMA MESSAGE 

CENTER. 
  
As you are well aware that TMA from time to time shares 

productive information & important news clipping on a daily 

basis. You will get all productive TMA circulars/information on 

your mobile phone after registration at the TMA message center. 

  

For this purpose we are sharing the demonstrating video which 

supports you to complete the process of your registration at the 

TMA message center.  

We will be very much grateful to you for your kind 

cooperation in this regard.  

Warmest Regards 

M. Muzzammil Hussain 

Secretary General  
 


